
  

TO: Greenheck U.S. Mechanical Representatives 

FROM: Matt Gaedtke 

 Segment Manager, Laboratory and Fume Exhaust Systems 

DATE: April 4, 2018 

SUBJECT:    FumeJet® Madness Sales Contest 

 

  

 

The FumeJet® Madness sales contest wrapped up March 31st. Congratulations to all participants!  Your 

Amazon gift cards will be arriving soon via email. 

 

In other exciting news, Team FumeJet continues to advance in the Greenheck 3-on-3 tournament. I’m 

proud to say we are in the championship game. No doubt that converting to the pre-engineered FumeJet 

has resulted in a championship run!   

 

To help win our semi-final match, we introduced a new Danfoss variable 

frequency drive (VFD) with preprogrammed sensor packages – our 

competition did not see that coming. Click here to see how this VFD package 

sealed the win for us in the semi-final match.  

Please enjoy the highlights by viewing our videos and utilizing the variety of 

FumeJet resources on RepNet. 

Please contact Team FumeJet with any technical or promotional questions.   

 

Coach Patrick Filbrandt         715-297-6335              patrick.filbrandt@greenheck.com 

Coach Robert Kraft               715-203-9133              robert.kraft@greenheck.com 

Good luck selling! 
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